
Can I request
supplies?Follow the

Rules
Please respect and
maintain the collaborative  
nature of our Interfaith
Reflection Room by
following the Rules of Use
and being respectful of
other people who use the
space. 

ROOM 112, STUDENT CENTER

Interfaith

Why have an
Interfaith Room?
Our goal is to
accommodate the
spiritual needs of students,
both religious and secular,
by providing a quiet
space for prayer,
meditation, and/or
reflection.

A Collaborative
Space
Lake Forest College is committed to
working with distinct student populations
to ensure that our Interfaith Reflection
room is managed through a collaborative
and harmonious process. You are always
welcome to reach out with questions or
comments!

All are
welcome
This space  welcomes
all students, faculty,
and staff to practice
their faith or take
some time to reflect in
a private environment.

Can I reserve the
room?
Reservation options are limited, please
reach out to intercultural@lakeforest.edu to
ask about availability.

Inside the room, you  
find a small array of
supplies. If there is an
item or book your
religious or spiritual
group is missing please
let us know!

Reflection
Room



RULES OF USE
To ensure we serve the community inclusively, please follow the

expectations below when you enter the room

Office of Intercultural Relations

Interfaith Reflection Room

Before You Enter

Enter if the green "Vacant, Thank You" or orange "Occupied--Shared
Space" signs are hanging on the door.
Do not enter if the red "Occupied, do not enter" sign is hanging on the door.
Knock before entering.
Once inside, choose between the green and orange signs, and hang it on
the door to indicate if the room is occupied. 
Always remove your shoes or use the shoe covers inside the room  to
maintain a clean and respectful space. 
Food and drinks are NOT allowed in the space. You may bring in a water
bottle, but be mindful of spills. 

Before You Leave
Ensure the space is clean; anything that needs to be
disposed of should go in the garbage or recycle bins.
Put away any items you used back on the
shelf/where you found them.
Flip the door sign to green if you are the last person
leaving the room. 



Interfaith Reflection Room

OR email us at
intercultural@lakeforest.edu

Report Issues  by filling out the
following form: 


